
MWES News - Week of 10-25-2021 
October 25th - Chillin in Autumn Week (see details below) 

October 28th - Kindergarten Field Trip to Green Meadows Farm 

November 3rd - End of Quarter 1 

November 4th - Schools Closed for Students (Professional Work Day) 

November 10th - Report Cards Issued in Synergy 

November 22 - 23rd - Virtual Parent/Teacher Conferences/3-Hour Early Dismissal for 

students (12:15 pm) 

November 24 - Schools closed for students 

November 25-28th - Schools and Offices Closed for Thanksgiving Holiday 

  

A Note From Mrs. DeBord and Mrs. Zinn 

  

  

Good Afternoon Manor Woods Families, 

  

We are excited to share that Rainbow Representatives have been named in Howard 

County Schools this year. Their role is to ensure that schools are allies and advocates for 

LGBTQIA+ students, staff, and families. The school Rainbow Representative attends 

quarterly meetings; receives and disseminates information regarding LGBTQIA+ topics of 

interest to the school and school community as appropriate; and provides instructional 

support for educators. If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 

Manor Woods Elementary's Rainbow Representative Kelly Shealer 

at kelly_shealer@hcpss.org. We are pleased that Mrs. Shealer accepted this role to 

mailto:kelly_shealer@hcpss.org


support our students and families in our continuous efforts to support all students and 

families. 

 

Around our school, you will see some "Safe Space" posters. Sometimes, for a variety of 

reasons, a person, or certain group of people, might feel unsafe to show their true colors 

for fear that others might treat them differently, or refer to them in an unkind way. At 

HCPSS, it is a priority to make sure every student not only is safe, but also feels safe to 

be their authentic and true selves. We hope our Safe Space posters serve as a reminder 

that there is a trusted adult you can go to who is an ally to the LGBTQ+ community, who 

will affirm a student's chosen name and pronouns, and who will not disclose information 

to others about identity and orientation if a student shares that information. Teachers who 

have this poster in their classrooms have declared their space a safe space for ALL 

students. 

  

  

Thank you, 

Carol DeBord 

Jennifer Zinn 

  

  

  

We are getting excited about our "Chillin' In Autumn" Week. We will be celebrating 

autumn all week long, ending out the week with more FUN! Each grade will be having 

individual parties on Friday, October 29th. Stay tuned for more information from your 

child's grade level team. 

  



 



 



  

  

ABSENT NOTE EMAIL REMINDER When your child is absent, please send an email on 

the day your student returns to the following address: MWESabsence@hcpss.org 

Please do not send changes in transportation to this email, as we will not see the 

changes. Any time there is a change in transportation, and any time your child has 

an after school activity, you must send a note into your child's homeroom teacher. 

  

NEWS FROM OUR PTA 

  

Virtual PTA Meeting - Tuesday, October 26th 

Our October PTA meeting will be held virtually on Zoom next Tuesday, October 26th at 

6:30PM. PTA meetings are a great opportunity to hear directly from administration each 

month, ask questions and hear more about what's coming up this school year. Zoom link 

and details to follow. We hope to see you there! 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86735271967?pwd=aVhkTjJoc3RhYUhtbWhPaXZMczFJQT09 

 

Meeting ID: 867 3527 1967 

Passcode: 267138 

  

PTA Halloween Parade - Thursday, October 28th 

The PTA's Second Annual BOO-Mazing Halloween Parade is scheduled for Thursday, 

October 28th beginning at 5:00pm! Manny, The Mighty Duck, will be leading the drive-by 

parade throughout various neighborhoods with school staff following behind. Children and 

parents are encouraged to dress in their Halloween costumes and stand along the 

parade route. There will be no Halloween events taking place during the school day, so 

this is your child's opportunity to show off their costumes as Manny and staff drive by and 
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greet the children! Please see the flyer that came home with your child this week for more 

details, including parade route and times.  

  

Manor Woods Spiritwear Sale - Orders Due Friday, October 29th 

Have you seen the order form, your little mighty duck brought home this week? The 

spiritwear sale is in full swing! Need to see them in color? No problem. Go 

to https://mw2021.itemorder.com Not a fan of the online service fee? Send back the order 

form with a check. The PTA will do all we can to help you bring Manny spiritwear home. 

Orders are due next Friday so go online and order today! If you have questions, please 

email xin.louise.li@gmail.com 

  

The collection embraces the new Manor Woods slogan: 

 “Be a Mighty Duck” 

  

Sale goes through October 29th. 

    Can’t wait?! online order is live now at: https://mw2021.itemorder.com/ 
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DEI Committee Meeting 

The Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Committee (DEI) will be meeting virtually next 

Wednesday at 7:30PM. If you are interested in joining please reach out to Demika 

Johnson demikajohnson@gmail.com or Jen Zinn jencornelius@gmail.com. 

  

JOIN THE PTA!  

It's not too late to join the PTA!  It's quick, easy and membership funds help to support 

our school! Becoming a member of the PTA does not mean you need to volunteer, it 

simply means that you are donating to help enhance the school experience for our 

students. The PTA funds school-wide presentations, family fun events, teacher 

appreciation activities, and items needed by the teachers for their lessons and 

classrooms. Join Today! https://mwespta.com/membership/ 

  

mailto:demikajohnson@gmail.com
mailto:jencornelius@gmail.com
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FS-0J5BDWw-uMsZR0OI4oDA~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRjE2h3P0QfaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzcHRhLmNvbS9tZW1iZXJzaGlwL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKYTD3NDJh07kL9lIRbWVnYmVub0BnbWFpbC5jb21YBAAAAAE~&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Cf8878016d4fc4e17866b08d994aceb45%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637704292695485543%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=VRRWQeaZqIdD5Ul9cLIrj7Hq5Dg%2BUXA5EUMBN%2BjoxmE%3D&reserved=0


 

  

New Information 

  

How To Get Parent Notifications in Canvas 

Stay on top of happenings in your student(s) individual classes by signing up for Canvas 

notifications. For information about Parent Notification Preferences in CANVAS, click 

here. 

  

  

Important Reminders From Past Newsletters 

  

Repeated Information Click Here 

  

Young Authors' Contest 

The Howard County Literacy Association invites students in grades 1-5 to submit their 

original poems and/or short stories to the annual writing contest called The Young 

Authors' Contest . Please see the attached YAC Flyer Announcing Contest for 

information about the rules and guidelines. All entries must have a completed YAC Cover 

Sheet sent as a PDF. Submissions may be emailed to Mrs. Moy by January 24, 2022. 

Contact Mrs. Moy maria_moy@hcpss.org with any questions.   

Young Authors’ Contest information can be found on the HCLA website Howard County 

Literacy Association welcomes parents as members. Visit the HCLA Welcome Page for 

information about joining. 
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Ready to Read Act Notification 

  

click here for info. 

Parent notification - Spanish 

Parent notification - Chinese 

Parent notification - Korean 

  

Parent Information Resources    Fridge Fact Sheet 

 To opt-in to HCPSS Text messages, text "YES" to 67587 from the device on 

which you would like to receive messages. 

 Be sure to click on the "Calendar" link at the top of our website for important 

dates throughout the school year. 

 View the breakfast and lunch menus here. Please keep in mind that items on 

the menus are subject to availability. 

  

SpeakUp HoCo! 

SpeakUp HoCo! invites high school students to “talk about what matters to you,” discuss 

difficult social topics, create caring communities and more. Meetings are held the second 

and fourth Monday each month, beginning Monday, October 11, from 7:30-8:30 p.m. Pre-

register to attend the meeting by emailing Rebecca Dietz at speakup.hoco@gmail.com. 

  

Update for Food and Nutrition Services 

  

Due to national food supply chain shortages and delays, HCPSS Food and Nutrition 

Service currently faces a number of food and paper product delivery shortfalls. These 

https://mwes.hcpss.org/sites/default/files/21_22%20Ready%20to%20Read%20Act%20Parent%20Notification%20of%20Screener%20-%20English.pdf
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1RWt9oZLhVbeqkpFTQKyXvOot17vLqNbR%2Fview%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Cda110e8eb62b4b26290c08d98f386976%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637698294705783890%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=EUnT5jyaWc39NTjEAeSyO0UIADX8PWpva9hG1qhIW%2BY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1kB1DVZikikhAO6pxqZ8Z9NpWvznfPM_n%2Fview%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Cda110e8eb62b4b26290c08d98f386976%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637698294705783890%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=wxA0ZT83z5Q%2BN4M%2Btxor2MSwOaA1lnOXJA0gM67p2Z8%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1YSAfQGthi7mlT9p9YrXYXUqLirmFkZce%2Fview%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Cda110e8eb62b4b26290c08d98f386976%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637698294705793845%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=QCImvdmvWhuJpkUGcTuVZ9DrI%2BrQ1tTwzJrY%2BYIUDsM%3D&reserved=0
https://mwes.hcpss.org/sites/default/files/Manor%20Woods%20Elementary%20School%20Fridge%20Facts.pdf
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FcKqjSr3us7Ri9wpNAOdmuw~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRjL2trP0ROaHR0cHM6Ly9oY3Bzcy5udXRyaXNsaWNlLmNvbS9tZW51L2ZvcmVzdC1yaWRnZS9wcmUtb3JkZXItbHVuY2gtbWVudS8yMDIxLTA5LTIzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgphS-s3TmGgufu7UhZjYXJvbF9kZWJvcmRAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C430b9b4b923d4ff38cff08d981c84fd0%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637683519593633606%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=zrhW7h7zyY8uYCBXWFD9gaiFPSl4kmwAOlmiPgQGioU%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F_0pqEpu86XC0HvRmo89-Kg~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRjNgGLP0Q-aHR0cHM6Ly9uZXdzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9uZXdzLXBvc3RzLzIwMjEvMDkvc3BlYWt1cC1ob2NvLWV2ZW50cy9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmFSC85UYQb8hYJSHGNocmlzdGluYV9zaHVtYWtlckBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=04%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C2fe83dfe1e754792ee8708d98388a9b9%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637685445260287468%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=yfCx6kHj6aRaC2Fn6NOVB7q2F3HiGK7c29aRXLB%2Fugo%3D&reserved=0
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supply chain issues force our suppliers to make unanticipated substitutions, which may 

result in HCPSS menu changes on little to no notice. 

Thank you for your understanding as we continue to meet these challenges in order to 

provide healthy and nutritious meals each day. 

  

FROM OUR SCHOOL COUNSELORS 

The October School Counseling Newsletter contains useful information & resources for 

the whole family.  

  

NAMI Howard County is a local affiliate of The National Alliance on Mental Illness. 

NAMI is the nation’s largest grassroots mental health organization dedicated to improving 

the lives of individuals and families affected by mental illness. All NAMI services and 

programs are free. Visit Support and Education for more information. 

  

Please reach out to Ms. Heinlein (grades 1, 2, 4 & 5) or Mrs. Salapata (grades K & 3) if 

we can be of assistance to you or your 

child. monica_heinlein@hcpss.org; christina_salapata@hcpss.org.  

  

  

FROM OUR HEALTH ROOM 

Thank you parents for keeping your children home when they are experiencing 

various illnesses. If you are unsure, please do not hesitate to contact the health room, 

either calling 410-313-8326 or email school nurse at laura_ruiz@hcpss.org.  If you want 

to test your child, please don't go to the ER unless their child is having difficulty breathing. 

mobile covid testing sites 
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Community News 

  

An Opportunity to Help Make the Holidays Brighter 

  

Hi community! We wanted to share this message from Homewood School. Perhaps you 

and your coworkers or friends and neighbors can team up to brighten a child’s holiday.  

“More than 90% of Homewood students qualify for Free and Reduced Meals and we do 

not have a PTA. We need new items to stock our Treasure Sale so our kids can choose 

holiday gifts for our loved ones. Thank you for supporting our #HomewoodFamily! This 

year, we need our friends, families, and community more than ever. We have a goal to 

collect over 1,000 new items using the Homewood Treasure Sale Wish List. Amazon will 

ship your donation directly to Homewood Center. Thank you for your consideration and 

making this a special December to remember for a young person.” 

Shop here: https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1QKXEC3NXA3PN... 

  

  

Please support the MRHS PTSA Little Caesar Pizza Kit Fundraiser! 

Bit.ly/MRHS-Pizza 

These kits are delivered to your doorstep via Fed-Ex (kits arrive cold - NOT hot and ready 

to eat.) 

This fundraiser benefits our entire community by supporting programs such as: 

1.   Mental health guest speakers  

2.   After Prom. The After Prom is a substance free event for students to go to after 

attending their prom. This event helps keeps our entire community safe. 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/homewoodfamily?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWhQ4FLuiOq-1qY1wBeG_9oMpJlMd5NPEkubbNm0gNT5i6bLFKhFbiixjmMinBKD1xJuXGmY60o2rG5HfrtzJu8YpZGMGngL8zsJMrf6_3m_4rWQUDROKwHKpI0Tq66UKbdSvcyYjyGNAKeuy2Bv0g8Qb2jV-4KCt_jDNf-f1giwA&__tn__=*NK-y-R
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1QKXEC3NXA3PN?ref_=wl_share&fbclid=IwAR2Cocevxi_v2PROEMrUG4_xFqOTtA6IGuo9YN8minAVtUYyUyXvLHDqyN4
https://fundraising.littlecaesars.com/fundraisers/support/defe5ea9-42ef-4e36-b6bd-f6ec0a2ebff4


3.   Stock up on pizza for Halloween. This will help cut down on the amount of traffic while 

our young ones are trick-or-treating. 

Don’t delay and place your order today! Sale Ends October 27th. 

*Shipping Tip - they ship 2 kits to a box. To get the most out of shipping costs, order in 

quantities of two. 

  

  

Mental Health Resources 

 Foreign-Born Support Services/Bilingual Support Services - Updated Resources 

o Bilingual Mental Health Professionals  

 Asian American Health Initiative (AAHI) Mental Health Providers 

Youth 

 Chinese 

 Grief & Loss - New Resource  

o Stella Maris (Links to an external site.) - Individual and family grief 

counseling services are available to anyone in the community (including 

Howard County) and they are offering both in-person or telehealth 

sessions. To request counseling, please contact us at 410-252-4500 ext. 

7291. Free "Grieving During the Holidays" (virtual presentation) for older 

teens and adults on Monday, November 15, 2021. 7-8:30 p.m. To register 

or for more information, please call Stella Maris directly or 

email hbenassi@stellamaris.org. New Fall Calendar (Links to an external 

site.) of Grief support programs also available online. 

  

Stay up-to-date on vaccine clinics, Covid testing and more. 

Link to the Howard County Health Department 

  

In response to community requests for resources, HCPSS’ new Community News and 

Programs website makes it easy for families to find educational and recreational 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhcpss.instructure.com%2Fcourses%2F9435%2Fpages%2Fsst-case-resources&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C4dd34671862f4485027808d981b7def3%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637683448975252888%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=XzIlxsQZnS5p%2F9ZHpZUl10%2FK9JuFobe2aRsCSFNToL4%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fspreadsheets%2Fd%2F1h1JFqYmcceTG2niubWI0VfPXEr-m9rM2%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing%26ouid%3D109646761133196478533%26rtpof%3Dtrue%26sd%3Dtrue&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C4dd34671862f4485027808d981b7def3%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637683448975262845%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=zEH%2FTbGK7x6nihXaKSlQMd6E9S7hU0jNncCGh%2FERjWY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fspreadsheets%2Fd%2F1h1JFqYmcceTG2niubWI0VfPXEr-m9rM2%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing%26ouid%3D109646761133196478533%26rtpof%3Dtrue%26sd%3Dtrue&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C4dd34671862f4485027808d981b7def3%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637683448975262845%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=zEH%2FTbGK7x6nihXaKSlQMd6E9S7hU0jNncCGh%2FERjWY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fdocument%2Fd%2F1f95UVgvGGCPpp8WPZUzYu0GwfYcTk8Dq%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing%26ouid%3D109646761133196478533%26rtpof%3Dtrue%26sd%3Dtrue&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C4dd34671862f4485027808d981b7def3%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637683448975272809%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=%2BdxVd71biueFVgxYAgB5wj%2BAMNSOCT27EMTnjzlwdA0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhcpss.instructure.com%2Fcourses%2F9435%2Fpages%2Fgrief-slash-loss&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C4dd34671862f4485027808d981b7def3%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637683448975282759%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ITrPsPB8sEmV9LGBw79l9Kt6V9j8c6rWlfihWwiIByI%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstellamaris.org%2Fhealth-services%2Fresources-counseling%2F&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C4dd34671862f4485027808d981b7def3%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637683448975282759%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=L4jZLXWpkTOtfj7G8%2FWMhMjamjH3jj8X%2F6SoFh8ECCE%3D&reserved=0
mailto:hbenassi@stellamaris.org
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstellamaris.org%2Fhealth-services%2Fresources-counseling%2Findividual-and-family-counseling%2F&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C4dd34671862f4485027808d981b7def3%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637683448975292715%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=0mdtROBdAGxhoQa7x%2BZI3vHKAecyz6gBAS9uwH3SsDY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstellamaris.org%2Fhealth-services%2Fresources-counseling%2Findividual-and-family-counseling%2F&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C4dd34671862f4485027808d981b7def3%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637683448975292715%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=0mdtROBdAGxhoQa7x%2BZI3vHKAecyz6gBAS9uwH3SsDY%3D&reserved=0
https://www.howardcountymd.gov/health
https://community-programs.hcpss.org/
https://community-programs.hcpss.org/


resources, events and after-school programs beyond the school day by non-profit 

organizations.” 

  

Community organizations requesting their announcements be shared in school 

newsletters should visit community-programs.hcpss.org for more information. Questions 

should be directed to the Public Information Office at publicinfo@hcpss.org. 

  

HOWARD COUNTY RECREATION AND PARKS AFTER SCHOOL 

CLASSES  

Flier Attached 

 

https://community-programs.hcpss.org/
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https://mwes.hcpss.org/sites/default/files/FA21%20Manor%20Woods%20Elementary%20-%20HCRP%20After%20School%20Classes%20flier.pdf

